
Preston Park Monthly Ward update – PCSO Rob Bartholomew 39789 
 
Ward Update  
 
Currently, some key concerns in the area include:  

 Youth anti-social behaviour (ASB) in Preston Park  
 Speeding on Preston Drove 
 

In response to these issues, I am increasing patrols and presence within Preston Park and 
plan to take the Speed Indicator Device out to Preston Drove. 
 
Please continue to report any issues to us online or via 101 as this will inform our policing 
priorities and ensure these issues get the attention they need. 
   
Community Meetings & Ward Days 
 

 I am keen to get involved with any community meetings or visits. I can attend nursery 
schools, schools, community centres, community meetings or meet with local businesses. 
Pease don’t hesitate to contact me. You can do this by contacting 101 and quoting PCSO 
Bartholomew 39789. We can then get something arranged! 

  
The Preston Park Ward 

Compared to last year we have seen; 
A 42% decrease in ASB reports, 
A 20% decrease in thefts, 
A decrease in drug related issues 
And a small increase in Burglaries. 

Home Safety should always be important and for advice with keeping your home safe visit: 

www.sussex.police.uk/cp/crime-prevention/protect-home-crime/ 

Incidents of Note / AOB 

There have been 4 arrests made around the Preston Park area for drug/drink driving. 
Thankfully none of these incidents have resulted in a collision or injury.  

Please stay safe: Keep it Merry, not Messy and plan ahead and choose a sober ride home. 

Enjoy the holiday season but celebrate responsibly. Let’s keep the roads safe and the 
celebrations cheerful because no one wants to be on the naughty list.  

 


